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Kansas City Lights Continue
A bright object with spinning bright multiple colors continues to be observed over the skies in Kansas City, Missouri. Multiple witnesses are perplexed. 
5/5/2015 Kansas City, Missouri 
Since April of 2011 when sightings in the Blue Springs area began to be reported to MUFON Assistant State Director Margie Kay and NUFORC dozens of witnesses have reported seeing this apparently same strange object.  Sometimes more than one appears in the sky at the same time, but normally it is one object which appears to be a disk or sphere shape with multi-colored lights spinning in a clockwise direction. 
The lights are “neon” bright and appear as red, green, white, and blue. The latest sighting reported on May 5, was observed in the skies on May 3. In this report, at least 10 witnesses in Gladstone looking south towards Kansas City, Missouri and then west towards Kansas observed the object which hovered in the sky for at least 20 minutes, then moved slowly southwest behind trees. 
MUFON investigators Margie Kay, Larry Jordan, and Corey Pearce have observed and filmed the object on numerous evenings, and on two occasions flashed a 1 M candlepower flashlight at it, triggering returning flashes. This indicates that an intelligence of some type is operating the craft. 
One witness from Independence, Missouri has been regularly observing the object for three years. He filmed a small UFO in his yard on some of the nights he observed the bright light. On May 3, 2015 a larger craft with spinning lights appeared on his security camera which was aimed at the back yard. The large disk-shaped craft hovered over his trees, then moved away and out of sight. The witness believes that the large craft with the spinning lights on it is the object which is normally seen from far away. 
Some YouTube videos show several lights in a formation similar to the Pheonix Lights event in 1997, triggering the “Kansas City Lights”and “Blue Springs Lights” terms to be used for what is being seen over K.C. The lights have appeared on and off at all times of the year for four years with no explanation. Inquiries to the FAA and Whiteman AFB have yielded no results.  MUFON continues the investigation with investigators in the greater K.C. area. 
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